
 
The End is Dear 

Hospice - Options for Caring at the End of Life 
sponsored by the 

Concord Quarter Working Group on Aging Concerns  
Presentation by Pat Myatt of Neighborhood Hospice 

 
Saturday, May 4, 2019  

10:00 AM to 12:30 PM followed by light lunch 
 

At Goshen Meeting 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Goshen Meeting is located at 814 N. Chester Rd. West Chester, PA 19380 
For more information contact concordquarter@pym.org  

If you will be staying for lunch, please email an RSVP by May 1  
or call 610-864-3802 and leave a message 

https://concordquarter.org/aging-concerns	

Many of us have been touched by the hospice service and the caring of hospice workers. Our 
workshop will provide both younger and older adults a view into how this service works, 

who can benefit from it and who pays the cost.  
 

There will be a presentation by Pat Myatt, who has been a social worker with Neighborhood 
Hospice in West Chester since 1997 with opportunities for questions. After the presentation 

there will be small group discussions led by two active Quaker hospice workers. 
	


